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VALE  

 

Swan Member Bob Jones passed away 10th 
October 2021.  

Bob joined WAWA in 1994 number 1279.  

Bob Jones conducting a talk at Swan 
Woodturners, on miniature Farm Wagons. 

Three different wagons were displayed which 
had been meticulously constructed by Bob.  

In 2018 some of his Wagons were on display at 
The Royal Show.  

During his later years Bob put together kits for 
one of the wagons which contained the cut 
timber and all the other components along with 
a drawing to size. 


